
Representative Photographs of Suitable Bat Rock-Roosting Sites 
Prepared by the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 

Photographs are for guidance only and should not be considered all-inclusive.   
Arrows indicate sites of rock-roosting bats. 

 
Photographs used by permission:  Paul R. Moosman, Jr., Department of Biology, Virginia Military Institute 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 



   
 

 
 

 

 


